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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – UTILITY RATE INCREASE

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- In accordance with Section 180.136, Florida Statutes, the City of Winter 
Springs is hereby providing public notice that the City Commission will be considering the 
adoption of an ordinance increasing water and sewer rates, fees, and charges. 

The ordinance will be subject to two public hearings on Thursday, November 16, 2023, at 6:30 
p.m. and Monday, December 11, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall Commission Chambers, 1126 E. SR 
434 Winter Springs, Fl. 32708. 

The hearings are subject to continuance by the City Commission without further notice. For more 
information, please contact 407-327-1800.

PUBLIC NOTICE: Persons with disabilities needing assistance to participate in any of these 
proceedings should contact the City of Winter Springs at (407) 327-1800 "at least 48 hours prior to 
the meeting, a written request by a physically handicapped person to attend the meeting, directed 
to the chairperson or director of such board, commission, agency, or authority" - per Section 286.26 
Florida Statutes. 

"If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the board, agency, or commission with respect 
to any matter considered at such meeting or hearing, he or she will need a record of the 
proceedings, and that, for such purpose, he or she may need to ensure that a verbatim record of 
the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 
appeal is to be based" - per Section 286.0105 Florida Statutes.
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